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MINUTES FOR THE WIRT COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

The Wirt County Board of Education reconvened the regular meeting of March 11, 2014, on Tuesday, 
April 15, 2014, in the Wirt County High School cafeteria.  Present were James Rader, President, Carl 
Brainard, Vice President, Chuck Mills, Mark Lowe, Edward Powell, members, MaryJane Pope Albin, 
Secretary, and Karen Cummings, Treasurer. 
 
Mr. Rader called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  On a motion by Mr. Mills, seconded by Mr. Lowe, 
the Board voted to enter the levy rates. 
 
On a motion by Mr. Brainard, seconded by Mr. Powell, the meeting adjourned. 
 
*Unless otherwise noted, all motions were approved by unanimous vote. 
 
 
      _____________________________________, President 
 
 
      _____________________________________, Secretary 


